
Dear Ms woof 

 

I refer to your email dated 29th May 2015 and have noted the plan schedule of Main 

Modifications. 

 

However they fail to address the main concerns expressed in my earlier correspondence in 

which I strongly OBJECTED to the proposals on the following grounds : - 

 

1  The proposed development is in an Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty ( AONB ) which 

will blight the area for current and future generations. 

 

2. The building of this development on the A49  which is well known accident blackspot  is to 

my mind totally irresponsible. The speed of the traffic on the road is well known as is the 

number of fatalities as a result of same. 

 

3 The negative effects on the town itself  which relies for its very existence on tourism. 

 

4  There exists several sites on the Mynd Industrial site which remain vacant why not use 

them? 

 

5 Access to the proposed development is not only fraught with danger ( see point 2 above ) 

but is also likely to create traffic congestion. 

 

6 Why is this proposal still being considered given that counter proposals from the Church 

Stretton Town Council have already been submitted to you which will provide the 

necessary  additional houses required. 

 

Kindly ensure that this totally unnecessary proposal is withdrawn 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Keith Sharp  

 


